
 

Email 
 
19 June 2005 07:51 PM 
 
To: ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au 
 
Subject: Metropolitan Water Prices 

The proposal is a super tax on big families in Sydney (we don't have a Commonwealth 
Health Card).  

My husband and I have 6 children from one marriage and we are doing all we can to save 
water, we have saving devices on every shower and toilet, children use same bath water 
etc , we don't water at all our small garden.  

The proposed increases are very unfair and a super tax on Big families. Its clear 
discrimination of parents who have large families.  

Please can you respond to this e-mail and show some understanding of our finical 
reasons for this unfair super tax on parents that have more than 2 children.  

 

 

Wayne and Fiona Jennings  

Mona Vale NSW 

 
 


